
Supporting the value of competition! 

Please feel free to visit our website for more information about Perry Hall High School Athletic Boosters, www.phhsboosterclub.org. 

Our mission as the Perry Hall High School Booster Club is to support, promote, encourage and advance the student athletes and the athletic programs of Perry 

Hall High School and Baltimore County Public Schools and thereby cultivate clean, wholesome school spirit, promote good sportsmanship, and to develop high 

ideals of character that is consistent with the educational philosophy of the school community. 

 

 

 

 

April 12, 2018 

 

Dear Friend of Perry Hall High School,   

 

We would like to invite you to be a game-changer for student-athletes by joining our 100 for $100 Campaign! 

 

As you may have heard, we expect to break ground this summer on a new turf field in Al Miller Stadium at Perry Hall High 

School.  We are just $10,000 away from making this happen.  If all goes well, our student-athletes will be playing the 

Gator Way on a new turf field in August!  We are delighted that Perry Hall High, the largest school in the county, may 

finally have a stadium facility that values the safety and development of its students, and exemplifies Gator pride.  

 

The Perry Hall High School Athletic Booster Club, Councilman David Marks and community volunteers formed a work 

group to raise money to partially fund the addition of a new turf field in the stadium.  Through the state, with leadership 

from Senator Kathy Klausmeier and Delegate Christian Miele, and the county, thanks to County Executive Kevin 

Kamenetz, Councilman David Marks and Councilwoman Cathy Bevins, just over $700,000 has been budgeted to the PHHS 

turf project with the agreement that our school community will contribute $100,000. 

 

Thanks to generous leadership gifts from all three local recreation councils - Perry Hall, White Marsh and Kingsville – and 

Perry Hall-White Marsh Soccer, as well as donations from families and businesses in our area, we have raised $90,000! 

 

Will you consider helping us raise the last $10,000 by joining the 100 for $100 Campaign?  Any support you can provide 

is greatly appreciated!  Please visit www.phhsboosterclub.org to make your tax-deductible donation today.  A 

confirmation of your charitable contribution can be provided upon request.   

 

The Perry Hall High School Athletic Booster Club is a registered 501(c)3 non-profit organization; our Maryland tax 

exempt number is 52-1250968.  Please visit our website for more information at www.phhsboosterclub.org. 

 

On behalf of the students and community, thank you in advance for your support.  Please feel free to contact one of us 

with any questions you might have! 

 

Sincerely,   

Shawne O’Connor     Paul Muller 

Shawne O’Connor      Paul Muller 

President       Co-Chair 

Perry Hall Athletic Booster Club    Turf Fund Work Group  

info@phhsboosterclub.org     muller6@comcast.net 

PHHS Athletic Booster Club 

P.O. Box 44382  

Nottingham, Maryland   21236 

http://www.phhsboosterclub.org/
http://www.phhsboosterclub.org/
http://www.phhsboosterclub.org/
mailto:info@phhsboosterclub.org

